National Council for Teacher Education
Hans Bhawan, New Delhi

Corrigendum to the minutes of the 47" General Body of NCTE held
on 28™ March 2018

In the last page (page 20) of the Minutes, in the General observations after Sr. No. 03,
the following may be added :-

4. It was proposed by Prof. Prem Narayan Singh that the Department / Faculty running
Teacher Education Programmes in Colleges / Universities be named as Department of
Teacher Education / Faculty of Teacher Education instead of Department / Faculty of
Education so that it can be distinguished from Department of Education, where
education is being taught as a subject at Graduation / Post Graduation level. The
Council decided that NCTE should explore the possibility for the same.

5. Dr. Rajeev Pandya suggested that periodically orientation programmes should be
organized for teacher educators in order to improve quality of teacher education
programmes. The Council decided that NCTE should explore the possibility to have
some provision for in-service training programmes for teacher educators in the form
of refresher courses, etc.
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